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	Name
Address 1
Address 2
Address 3
Address 4
Address 5
Postcode
	17/10/2024
Reference: UEfirst
NHS No: [NHS]
Date of Birth: [DOB]
Last Test: [TDATE]




Dear 
Your first smear* test is due.

Please contact your doctor’s surgery as soon as possible to make an appointment.







Should I participate?

A smear test helps prevent cervical cancer. The smear test checks for a virus called high-risk human papillomavirus (HPV). If HPV is found in the test, the cells will be checked for any changes. If left untreated cervical cell changes may turn into cervical cancer. 

Attending for a smear test is your choice. You should consider having a smear test regardless of your sexual preference or sexual history. 

Attending for a smear test is still important even if you have had the vaccination for human papillomavirus (HPV).

Where can I find more information?

To help you decide, further information is available in the enclosed leaflet  ‘information about cervical screening’  and on our website: www.phw.nhs.wales/cervical-screening

Contact your GP surgery or Cervical Screening Wales if you: 
· Feel embarrassed or worried about having a smear test. 
· Need information in easy read, audio, large print, or Braille.
· Are a carer for this person.
· Are pregnant, have had a hysterectomy or are transgender. 

You can contact us in Welsh or English. It will take us the same amount of time to answer you, whichever language you choose.

Yours sincerely [image: ][image: ]


[GP NAME], [GP ADDRESS], [GP TEL]

On behalf of Cervical Screening Wales
*Where we say smear test in this letter, we are referring to the cervical screening (smear) test. 
image1.png




image2.png




image10.png




image20.png




image3.jpg
Sgrinio Serfigol Cymru

Cervical Screening Wales





image30.jpg
Sgrinio Serfigol Cymru

Cervical Screening Wales





image4.wmf

image40.wmf

